Mill Creek. It is Monday, September 8. Today is picture day.
Good luck to our football teams who take on Godwin Heights at home today. Go Panthers!

If you have locker issues, need a new schedule printed, or have any questions about sports
physicals/final forms, please come to the office during passing time and let one of the secretaries know.

Please see the following announcements from food service staff:

o There will now be two breakfast lines (one in the main serving area, one in the
cafeteria). Both will serve the same meal choices. All students who eat breakfast must
take a total of 3 meal items and 1 must be fruit or juice.

o PLEASE practice your lunch ID numbers! We will be giving away free cookies one day
this week to 6th graders who remember their lunch ID.

o Students must take a complete lunch that includes at least ¥ cup of fruit, juice, or
veggie along with an entree or 2 other meal components.

Next week the Girls and Boys Club will be starting back up. The clubs are a good place where we talk
and learn about comradery, team building skills, arts & crafts and much more. The Boys club meets
every Wednesday at 7:30 am and the Girls clubs meet every Wednesday during your lunch in Mrs.
Hill's room. Please stop by Mrs. Hill's room ( room 125) to sign up.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



